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Salemwood School Council Meeting #2 Notes FY16:  11-13-15
Today’s School Council Meeting covered the following discussion points:
1. Guest speakers Michele Magner (District Integration Specialist), Robin Peaslee (K-4 Computer Technology Teacher), and MaryAnn Seavey (5-8 Computer Technology Teacher).
2. Hand-outs reviewed and discussed included:  DESE Massachusetts Technology Literacy Standards and Expectations, MPS K-4 Computer Technology Curriculum Map, and MPS 5-8 Computer Technology Curriculum Map.

3. Salemwood’s K-4 and 5-8 Computer Technology Schedules for Students.

4. MHS’ ChromeBook Initiative.

5. How can we implement our students’ parents/guardians who work in the IT world into our school?
Absent from Meeting: 

1. Shakeesha Warner, Parent.

2. Bruna Silva Ribeiro, Parent.

3. Bryan Farrow, Parent.

4. Carol Keenan, Principal (Eleanor Sloane chaired meeting).

Next Meeting Date:  Jan. 8, 2016.
Agenda for Next Meeting:  Salemwood School’s PARCC Results FY15.
